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D’Youville College 
Assent to be in a Study 

Incidence of Injury in Urban Youth Football Players aged 6-15 
Throughout One Football Season 

 
Who are we? 
 
We are four students at D’Youville College doing a study on 
football players like you.  Our names are Michelle, Lesley, Dave 
and Andrew.  Our teacher’s name is Lynn. 
 
Why are we meeting with you? 
 
We are doing a school project and would like to know if you want 
to be in our football study. 
 
Why are we doing this study? 
 
We want to learn how many injuries are happening to you and your 
teammates during your football season. 
 
What will happen to you in the study? 
 
We will be watching your football games and practices and we will 
write on a piece of paper if anyone gets hurt.  We may come and 
ask you how you got hurt or where it hurts, like on your leg or 
your arm. 
 
What good or bad things could happen to you? 
 
Nothing bad will happen to you if you join in the football study. 
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Do you have to be in the study? 
 
No, you do not have to participate if you don’t want to. You can 
decide at any time to leave the study if you change your mind. 
 
Do you have any questions? 
 
You can ask questions any time you want. You can ask now or you 
can ask us later.  You can talk to us or you can talk to someone 
else at any time during the study.  Here are the phone numbers to 
call us at: Dave (905) 994-4030; Lynn (716) 829-7702 
 
If you want to be in the study, please sign or print your name 
below: 
 
 
 
Signature of Child: ____________________Date: __________ 
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